KDDS; Duluth, Minnesota; 1490 kHz:

95FM /AM15

12-14-98

Mr. John N. Sampson

5055 Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson,

[ am sending you this letter to add to your collection of 3,000+ confirmations! The items and
announcements you documented on September 3, 1998 were indeed those of KDDS 1490 AM.

Since we simulcast all of our FM programming on the AM and we only sell the FM... we don’t

have much call for separate KDDS letterhead for the AM... I hope that this letter will do to
confirm your reception of KDDS on September 3, 1998,

Best wishes,

(}m W
Ivan Hohnstadt

KQDS/KDDS General Manager
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